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2021 Extension Department Budget Request
Per the County Executive’s directive, Extension’s 2021 general operating budget request 
includes a 2.5% reduction in GPR 

• Reduction of $32,783 spread across several expense lines

• Maintain current educator and staff positions 

• Minimal impact on programming 

Capital items: 

• Environmental Council’s matching grants program

• Teaching greenhouse to be installed at Fen Oak



Greatest challenge in meeting our mission during the pandemic

Educators quickly refocused priorities and learned new technologies to provide high quality 
educational programs that meet the needs and are accessible to Dane County residents. 



Greatest accomplishment 
Providing high quality educational programming and services through virtual 
formats and expanding our reach to new audiences 



Unmet needs 
1. Staff capacity, software and equipment to 
produce high quality videos and web-based 
learning opportunities.

2. Finding ways to safely provide 
needed in person programs and 
services once we begin to re-open 
to the public.



Extension is committed to racial equity 
Inclusion is a core value of Extension. We are intentional in developing and delivering 
culturally relevant programming. 



Your Dane County Extension Team



Thank you

Carrie Edgar, Director
September 10, 2020
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